

Supporting the Families of Law Enforcement and Firefighters When Tragedy Strikes.

OFFICE LOCATIONS:

PHOENIX 5151 N 19th AVENUE Suite 204 PHOENIX, AZ 85015 PHONE: 602-485-0100 Fax: 602-242-1715

TUCSON 1520 W. ORANGE GROVE TUCSON, AZ 85704 PHONE: 520-572-1716 FAX 520-531-9529

www.100club.org

President: Russ Homes Vice President: Ron Westad Secretary: Diane Scherer Treasurer: Ron Westad

2004-2005 Board of Directors Phillip Carstens Dennis Compton Jack Cross **Bud Davidson** Ross Dean **Bob Easton** Jack Friedland Rob Handy Mark Hester Steve Horrell Bob Irish Thomas Jonovich Bob Kahn Howard Lang Steve Leal Joe W Scheid Steve Tuttle

100 CLUB is a charitable non-profit Arizona Corporation (Az. Corp. #00082094-4). Federal 501 (C) (3), T.I.N. 23-7272077 March 9, 2004

Kay Zahn ASI Communications, Inc. 1042 E Guadalupe Road Tempe, AZ

Dear Kay,

I want to thank you for thinking of the 100 Club of Arizona when you designed and purchased the "Thank You Blue" bands. Your generous donation of 1000 bands are being sold at \$3.00 each and they are going like wildfire! Your corporate membership and contribution of the bands are valued at \$3500. But, even more than the dollar value, your creation and donation have brought a lot of smiles and lifted morale among all public safety officers and firefighters who see so many wearing their band of support.

I am not only the executive director of the 100 Club. I am a beneficiary of the 100 Club and I know what your support and the support of the 100 Club means.

As the 100 Club continues to grow, the benefits to public safety families expand also. Thank you for helping us grow a greater awareness of the much needed support to Public Safety and the mission of the 100 Club.

I am excited you have also chosen the 100 Club to benefit from other sales of your bands. And, welcome to the membership of the 100 Club of Arizona, an organization who stands behind the men and women who stand behind the badge.

Sincerely,

Sharon Knutson-Felix Executive Director